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Dear Member
 
Please below, the latest news/update from UKHospitality for your informa>on:
 

TV Licensing
TV Licensing recommends that any of members running a business that no longer needs a TV
Licence after being forced to close that is paying by Direct Debit cancels it online with their
bank. Clients with businesses that have paid for a licence in full will be able to apply for a refund
backdated to the date they closed.  For further information please visit: www.tvlicensing.co.uk
 
Copyright

UKH and BBPA have asked PPL and PRS to suspend copyright payments during the crisis
period, we expect to hear from them imminently.  We have also asked MPLC to suspend
payments and approaches to businesses.
 
Premises licence fees
UKH has asked the Home Office for premises licence fees (and other relevant payments and
renewals) to be suspended whilst premises are closed, we will keep members updated.

 
 
Take care, kind regards & be safe
 
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy
Association Secretary 
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehotels.org.uk
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